
From: Heather Young
Sent: 4/2/2015 11:07:14 AM
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: Premera Blue Cross Breach

Good morning,

 

Please see the attached statement about the Premera Blue Cross data security 
breach. This will be posted to our websites, social media and news feeds this 
morning.

 

Thank you,

 

Heather H. Young

Public Information Coordinator

S.C. Public Employee Benefit Authority (PEBA)

803-734-8055

HYoung@peba.sc.gov <mailto:HYoung@peba.sc.gov>

 

This communication, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the 
intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential information, legally privileged 
information, and/or information that is protected from disclosure by applicable 
federal and/or state law. If you are not the intended recipient(s), please contact 
the sender toll-free at (888) 260-9430, and destroy all copies of the original 
message. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. 
Please note that the terms and conditions of the benefits contracts and Plan of 
Benefits documents govern all benefits offered through PEBA. 


